

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Reply-To:

Sun, Sep 8, 2013 at 9:29 PM

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Howard

Last Name - DeFelice

Organization Name -

About file - The promise of federal funding for Medicaid expansion may seem desirable to state legislators, however, there is no long term guarantee of these funds in the future. In addition, with federal spending at record levels, this new expansion will add to the federal debt. At the end of the day, this will come back to taxpayers in the form of higher taxes. Once an entitlement is granted, it never is taken away. If there are specific deficiencies in the current system, they should be addressed individually.